



Oakmeadow CE Primary School Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 0NU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

2<sup>nd</sup> November 2020

Dear Parents/carers,

Your child's Christmas card design will be coming home tonight (you may have already had this sent home via seesaw). In order to minimise any risk these have been quarantined at school for 72 hours as per the current guidelines.

If you wish to place an order of these, please fill in the order form attached with your child's proof and return to school by **Monday 9**<sup>th</sup> **November** (we will be unable to accept any late orders due to COVID restrictions). Payment will be via the school shop on school money **so please do not send** any cash or cheques in the order form envelope.

We appreciate this is a quick turn around, but with the current restrictions that are coming into place this week, we need to allow plenty of time for the quarantine period and to ensure you have the cards, tags etc back well before Christmas.

Any questions do not hesitate to call the school office.

Kind regards

The Oakmeadow Team.

Twitter: @oakmeadow















THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND TSTANDING 2016